
News story: HS2 Phase One community
information events 2017

We invite you to attend one of our community engagement events about Phase
One of the High Speed Two (HS2) project and what it means in your local area.

We hope you will take this opportunity to talk to the project team, view
maps, and ask us questions, and learn more about the construction and design
of the new railway.

Date Venue Time
Wednesday 22
November

The Link – Water Orton Community Venue, 4 New
Road, Water Orton, B46 1QU

3pm to
5:30pm

Tuesday 28
November

Carrs Lane Church Conference Centre, Carrs
Lane, Birmingham, B4 7SX 12pm to 2pm

Thursday 30
November

Stoke Mandeville Community Centre, Eskdale
Road, Stoke Mandeville, Aylesbury, HP22 5UJ

7:30pm to
9:30pm

Thursday 30
November

Whittington Village Hall, Langton Crescent,
WS14 9LR 5pm to 7pm

Monday 4 December Burton Green Village Hall, Hodgetts Lane,
Burton Green, CV8 1PH 4pm to 6pm

Wednesday 6
December

Bengali Workers’ Association, Surma Community
Centre, 1 Robert Street/Hampstead Road,
London, NW1 3JU

5pm to 7pm

Past events will be removed as new events are added.

On 23 February 2017 Royal Assent was granted for Phase One of HS2. Since
then, a range of preparatory works have commenced, including archaeological
surveys and the creation of new wildlife habitats. We continue to engage with
communities affected by the construction of the railway. Find out more about
how we’re constructing HS2.
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